
June 27, 2024

RE:   CAO24-004 Review Letter 2; 6450 E Mercer Way, Mercer Island, WA 98040 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Following are responses to your comments from review #2 dated 06/21/2024 
 
Planning 
 

1. Provide a copy of the recorded Notice on Title. 
 

Response: 
A disclosure and notice of the critical area has been added to the title as well as 
recorded with the King County Recorder’s office. Please refer to NOTICE AND 
DISCLOSURE RECORDING NUMBER_20240523000820. 
 

 
Geotechnical Peer Review 
 

1. Please have the geotechnical engineer of record revise the statement of risk to 

conform to the requirements of MICC 19.07.160.B.3  

 
Response: 
Please refer to MINIMUM RISK LETTER 06262024 prepared by our geotechnical 
engineer. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Siyao Wang 

 


